
 

 

VALUED CUSTOMERS, 
 
To support the shopping needs of our elderly population 
during this critical time, starting on Wednesday, March 
18th, we will be opening from 5-6 a.m.  
Wednesday’s only at ALL Bashas’ Supermarkets, 
exclusively for anyone age 65+.  

 
Shoppers will be required to show a valid I.D. at the door. 
If there is a need for a caretaker, one caretaker is 
welcome, but will not be allowed to shop for themselves. 
All purchase limitations will remain in effect.  
 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Bashas’ Supermarkets Management Team 

 


